
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:   Lulworth                    Term: Term 5 2022-2023               

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
Lulworth have been enjoying the spring 

sunshine getting out and about, able to use 

the new gym equipment in the park 

alongside friends as well as making lots of 

trips within the local community. 

 

At Earth Trust we visited the weir and learned 

about how and why the current of the 

Thames is controlled. Students also had the 

opportunity to dig at their archaeological site 

where they found flint, animal bones, 

including a horse’s jaw and pieces of Roman 

pottery and tiles. We are always on the 

lookout for more fine feathers to add to the 

collection!  

 

Students were delighted to meet Tilly a new 

black lamb at Smelly Wellies. Lulworth have 

continued to help look after all the animals 

and are loving watching the lambs grow up 

fast. One day, Boris the Alpaca will let us 

actually pat him. The students are 

persevering in getting closer slowly but surely 

every time they visit.  

 

In cookery, students made hedgehog bread 

rolls, healthy salads as well as making and 

sharing pancakes and preparing a feast fit for 

a king with scones, sandwiches and festive 

cakes to celebrate the coronation.  

 

Students continue to use equipment to 

support work on place value in maths and 

have learned about contact and non-

contact forces in science and how they 

effect the speed, direction and shape of an 

object. They have considered how we 

express ourselves through Art and have also 

explored the weather, learning about clouds, 

storms and the water cycle.  

 

Have a fabulous  

half term holiday.  

 

Lulworth Team 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  26th May 

First day back: 5th June 

 

Castle Fest: Saturday 24th June  

 


